
YOUTH MINISTRY MEETS ON SUNDAYS
          MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL: 6:30 PM

Welcome!
If you are a guest with us today, we would love 
to meet you! Stop by the Information Center in 

the lobby to say hello and pick up a gift
 to thank you for joining us!

A Sacramental Journey
The Lord’s Supper & Baptism

The Lord’s Supper 1 Corinthians 11:23-32

 The sacrament of the ______________________ is a service of 
 Christian worship where bread and juice are ________________,
 ___________, and _________________ in remembrance of 
 Christ. (Matthew 26:17-30)

 Jesus ________________ the cultural _____________.

 Jesus took something __________________ and made it
 _____________.

Baptism Matthew 3:1-6; 11-17

 The sacrament of Christian Baptism is a ceremony in which a 

 person is _______________ in ________________.

 ____________________ marks and open door for 
 ________________.

 Faith is ___________________ and __________________.

 What is on the inside of us will always “_____________
 _____________.”

A Means Of Grace Is…
 …God coming through “___________ ___________” to help us.   
 (John 9:1-12)

 …a point of contact for the _______________ of ____________.

Pastor Steve Warner                                        August 15, 2021  August Community Project - Back to School Prayer
Trimble Schools- Prayer at the church before family dinner.

This week we turn our attention to the teachers and staff as they prepare to 
return to the classroom. Let them feel the excitement of being a part of educating 
children and the potential of each child.  Give them strength for the hard days 
and patience for the long days. 
There are yard signs available for the Back to School Prayer Project. Let 
your neighbors and community know that praying for our schools and children is 
a priority to you! They can be picked up today in the lobby. We are asking for 
your name and email address so we can periodically send out prayer points to 
stay updated with the schools prayer needs. Thank you for being willing to pray 
for our children!

Young Adult Fellowship- 
Fall Kickoff season is right around the corner! This is an exciting time to be a part 
of CCWC! The Summer months have been filled with planning, prayer, and 
preparation for the year to come and one big outcome from this season has been 
the development of a new ministry. On September 18th from 6-8pm we will be 
hosting a kickoff for our new Young Adult Fellowship! This event will take place 
in the church lobby and will include food, fellowship, games, message, and fun! 
All young adults are welcome to join us! Please register by scanning the QR 
code at the top of the bulletin.

Promotion Sunday- 
As our children return to school in the upcoming weeks, they will also be moving 
up a grade here at Thrive Kids! Come join us next Sunday to as we celebrate the 
promotion of some of our children into the next grade! 


